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Dear Editor-in-Chief,

Please find enclosed our manuscript, Association of Botulinum toxin treatment due to
aesthetic corrections in the face with the level of happiness, anxiety and depression
by Omar Suljagid et al., after minor revision, which has been submitted as an original article
in Medicinski glasnik (Zenica).

We accepted all suggestions and did changes in the manuscript according to them. We
made all corrections requested by the reviewers and the Editor-in-Chief.

All of the authors declare that they have all participated in the design, execution, and
analysis of the paper, and that they have approved the final version. Additionally, there are
no conflicts of interest in connection with this paper, and the material described is not under
publication or consideration for publication elsewhere.

Thank you for your time and assistance.
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